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Hello,
 
As a lifelong NH resident, I wish to voice my family’s strong opposition to this hideous idea.  We can
not allow money-hungry corporations to destroy the natural, pristine beauty of our state.  Not only do
native Granite-Staters thrive on this rugged beauty, but we depend immensely on tourism dollars from
those from other states as well as internationally.  I fear we would lose way more than gain financially. 
There is no amount of jobs (which can’t be guaranteed to NH workers anyway) & no guarantee of
significant energy savings that can allow us to sell out our souls to the devil.  This monstrosity would be
passed on to future generations.  Let’s continue our surge & focus on affordable solar power.  We don’t
need, or want, massive 85-155 foot towers soaring above our mountains and main highways all
through our state. 
 
Eileen Delahanty
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